
 

 

 

 

 

12th September 2022 

 

 

Dear Y3 Parents/Carers, 

Your child has brought home a list of spellings to learn today. In Year 3, we will be giving out 

spellings each week on a Monday and will carry out a dictation exercise on a Friday to see how 

well the children have learnt the spelling rule for that week. 

All children will be given the same spelling list. The top two words will be taken from the National 

Curriculum key words list for lower Key Stage 2 (we will be revising some commonly misspelt Y2 

words for the first few weeks) and will not necessarily follow the spelling rule for that week. A 

complete list of these words is attached for your information. Children are expected to know how to 

read and spell all of these words by the end of Year 4. We think you’ll agree there are some very 

challenging words! 

The next ten words will follow the spelling rule that the children are learning in class. We would like 

everyone to practise and learn the first five of these words. The last five words are optional and 

provide a further challenge for those children who are confident spellers. 

We would like the children to spend 5-10 minutes practising their spelling list at home every day. 

This can be done using the ‘Look, Say, Cover, Write, Check’ sheet or you might like to make up 

your own flashcards or games. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Y3 Team. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


